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Dear Director, 
 
I want to show my support for the inquiry into greyhound racing. 
 
The racing industry in NSW allow unacceptable, cruel and outright disgusting abuse of these 
beautiful dogs. 
 
Please consider better management of: over-breeding of greyhounds; ways to reduce the high 
numbers of dogs being euthanased; allegations of doping and other cruel treatment, with 
subsequent prosecution; accurate and transparent data collection in the industry (including the 
number of pups born, the number of dogs euthanased and injury rates); the ongoing export of 
greyhounds to other countries. 
 
I hope this Inquiry leads to strong recommendations which will improve the treatment of these 
beautiful animals! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Verena Carey 
 


